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Executive Summary

The purpose of this report is to advise the Police and Crime Panel on the outcome of 
work undertaken within the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) to 
scan and map current priority areas of key Local Authority Partnerships.  

The purpose of the mapping and review exercise was to enable the PCC to take an 
informed decision as to whether the current Police and Crime Plan remains fit for 
purpose or needs to be refreshed prior to the 2016-17 financial year.  

The decisions of the PCC, based on the conclusions of the exercise, were:
 not to undertake a further refresh of the Plan at this time; 
 to improve upon and repeat the review exercise on an annual basis as part of the 

PCC’s statutory responsibility to ‘have regard to’ the priorities of Community 
Safety Partnerships’ and to ensure that the Police and Crime Plan continues to 
reflect  the policing needs of local people.   
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